
 

 
 
 
For Immediate Release 
 

Balancing Pool CEO Announcement 

CALGARY, ALBERTA, April 10, 2018 

Effective April 9, 2018, Bruce Roberts has left his position as President and CEO of the Balancing 
Pool.  

The Balancing Pool Board of Directors (“Board”) thanks Mr. Roberts for his contributions during 
his time at the Balancing Pool.  

The Board is working closely with the Balancing Pool management team to continue normal 
business operations. 
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